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Australian Sports Lighting Solutions
PO Box 1738
CARINDALE QLD 4152

Dear Sir/Madam
RECOMMENDATION LETTER

Lockyer Valley Regional Council engaged Australian Sports Lighting Solutions following a
design and construct tender process for the supply and installation of LED lighting to the
Laidley Recreation Reserve sports fields.

This job involved the retrofit of LED lighting to existing light poles, supply and install of
additional poles, excavation, cabling and a custom built lighting control system. The lighting
control system allows Council to monitor the electricity use of all clubs and on charge all
electricity costs.

Australian Sports Lighting Solutions were very professional and efficient in their
communicating, construction scheduling and delivery of the project. We were kept well
informed of the project progress, any potential delays and potential disruptions to the
grounds or lighting that may impact the sports club users of the facility. This allowed
Council staff to keep the sporting clubs informed and maintain strong community
engagement.

Australian Sports Lighting Solutions excelled in maintaining a strict construction program,
against delays around wet weather and providing solutions to installation problems due to
existing faults, that avoided any major cost implications for Council.

Australian Sports Lighting Solutions undertook the Project Management of the entire job
and were the direct contact with Council’s Superintendent. This included their Project
Manager liaising with Energex to upgrade the site transformer for future proofing of the
entire site.

| would recommend Australian Sports Lighting Solutions for any form of sports lighting
projects and look forward to working with them again on future sports field upgrades in the
Lockyer Valley Region.

Yours faithfully

Michael Lisle

MANAGER COMMUNITY FACILITIES & SERVICES



